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RE: 2023 Catch Sharing Plan and Annual Regulations – Final Action

Hello my name is Lonnie Dollarhide and I'm a sports fisherman out Humboldt Bay Eureka. My favorite fish to fish for here is
Pacific Halibut along with a lot of others. Our concern is we feel we should be able to get more quota say like 1 percent from
both Washington and Oregon. Theirs's lot anglers up here who only get to fish weekends due to work and with the small
quota we get now we feel were not getting a fair shot fishing for Pacific Halibut like in Oregon and Washington. Pacific
Halibut fishing along the North Coast is truly a trophy fisheries were all proud to have. Hopefully in the near future things can
change to benefit us all, thank you for your time.


